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 Philip Castang COMMEM

AIL

2016/1205/P 13/05/2016  11:19:15 I am the owner of 95 Haverstock Hill which will be directly affected by the proposed development. 

There are two residential units which have windows facing the proposed roof extension and in both 

cases there would be a dramatic loss of light. In the case of the first floor unit, it would have the effect 

of blocking most of the natural light and all sight of the sky making the room feel extremely 

claustrophobic. I believe it would have a detrimental affect on the lives of my tenants and make both 

units very difficult to let thus having a severe commercial effect.
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